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Dear Parents/Carers 

Sutton Coldfield Schools' 
Sixth Form Parliamentary Debating Competition 
Thursday 01 March 2018 - Bishop Vesey's Grammar School 

This year Bishop Vesey's Grammar School will be hosting The Sutton Coldfield Schools' 
Debating Competition on Thursday 01 March 2018.  The competition is between eight 
local schools, who are each involved in two rounds of debating.  The panel of judges will 
include the Rt Hon Andrew Mitchell, MP. 

We would very much like you to join us at this prestigious event, where you will hear the 
highest quality point and counter-point presented by the student teams. If you have an 
interest in debating and would like to be part of the audience, please contact Sharon 
Weblin on 0121 250 5403 or s.weblin@bishopveseys.bham.sch.uk. 

Doors open at 6.00pm and the first debate will commence at 6.30pm.  Light refreshments 
will be available between 6.00pm and 6.30pm and during the interval. 

Yours sincerely  

Dominic Robson 
Headteacher 

 


